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Hannigan, Georgiana

From: N HILL < @btinternet.com>
Sent: 15 October 2024 19:12
To: West Burton Solar Project
Subject: Re: West Burton consultation 2

Emma and Nicholas Hill land owners and owners of  Have definitely not came to a voluntary 
Agreement and will definitely not be withdrawing our objections.  

Sent via BT Email App 

 
 
From: West Burton Solar Project <WestBurtonSolarProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 15 October 2024 14:52:24 BST  
To: West Burton Solar Project <WestBurtonSolarProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Subject: West Burton consultation 2  

Application by West Burton Solar Project Limited for an Order granting Development 
Consent for the proposed West Burton Solar Project. 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

A letter from the Secretary of State (SoS) which requires your attention has been published on the 
National Infrastructure Planning website. 

You can view the letter using the website address (URL) below:  

EN010132-001961-SoS Consultation 2 Letter.pdf (planninginspectorate.gov.uk) 

  

If you are not able to access the letter or have any other queries, please contact the Case Team: 

  

Project email: westburtonsolarproject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  

Telephone: 0303 444 5000  

Yours faithfully,  

  

  

GeorgianaHannigan
Rectangle
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West Burton Solar Project Case Team  

The Planning Inspectorate 

Helpline: 0303 444 5000 

Email: WestBurtonSolarProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 

@PINSgov  The Planning Inspectorate  planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

  

Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services 

  

This communication does not constitute legal advice. 

Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 

Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law. 

  

  

  

  

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be 
accessed by clicking this link. 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, 
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if 
you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and 
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has 
taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage 
caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the 
Inspectorate. 

DPC:76616c646f72 
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